September 26, 2000

<Name>

Add1

Add2

City, St  Zip

Dear <first name>:

Well everyone, the end is in sight.  Two more semesters till we graduate, and that means three things.  First, you have to turn that paper on the Iliad into Father Maguire.  (Believe me, he’s looking forward to reading each and every one of them.)  Second, you have to figure out a convincing response for everyone who asks you about what you’re going to be doing next year.  Third, we all have to think about making our senior class gift.  Now I know that your senior class gifts in high school were probably doors for the bathroom stalls, but since all the stalls around here have doors, aside from a few possible exceptions in Gregory, we have to do something different. 

For us, “something different” is I.C.A.T., “I Contributed A Twenty.” (Just think of it as a tiny, tiny tip on $80,000.)  The I.C.A.T. senior class gift is a donation from our class to the University’s Annual Fund.  Every year the University has an Annual Fund drive that, among other things, helps fund scholarships for students just like you and me and helps pay the salaries of our professors.  So please, join me in giving $20 to the I.C.A.T. senior class gift.

This year, to make things as easy as possible, we have devised this card for you to fill out.  If you recall, when you were first accepted to UD, you had to pay a $100 deposit.  “Where did this deposit go?” you may ask.  Well, it’s waiting for you when you graduate, except the University takes out about $40 for graduation costs.  This card simply states that you wish to give another $20 of it to the senior class gift.  Simply fill it out, drop it in campus mail, and you’re done.  If for some reason you would rather pay immediately, you can drop your check in the campus mail, take it up to the Advancement Office, or even hand it to me.  All we have to do after that is decide as a group, who or what the honoree is.  

As a way of saying thank you, the Advancement Office will hold an ice cream social at the end of October.  At that time, we can decide what our gift will honor, be it a professor, a member of the staff, or a certain senior class gift Chairman.

Though we’re all tired, the truth is that most of us love this place and are proud of what we have learned here.  So, join me in giving a little back to UD.

For the betterment of UD, I remain,

Daniel Davis

Class of 2001 Chairman

P.S. You can also make your gift on-line on our web site: www.udallas.edu/donate

